
School Board Meeting:     October 26, 2020 
 
Subject:       October 1st Enrollment 
 
Presenter:       Anita Underberg 
        Admin. Asst. to Superintendent 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Review 
 

 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

The October 1, 2020 enrollment is set at 5326.69.  The enrollment projection 
presented last fall was for a total of 5650 students for 2020-21.  The October 1, 
2019 enrollment was 5652.70 and ended at 5485.16 for the 2019-20 school year. 
 
The October 1st enrollment numbers have been compiled by school and by grade on 
the attached chart.  These numbers do not include ECSE students.  Shared-time 
students and students who participate in PSEO are calculated on an FTE basis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

• October 1, 2020 Enrollment 
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